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After many years of having to put off 
improvements, we are so excited to share with 
you all the recent improvements, upcoming 
projects, and family friendly events! As many 
of you have seen, we have new sand!  The 
softness begs you to take off your shoes and 
run through it. The slide has been restored to 
it’s 1973 glory and the large dead tree has been 
removed before it caused any damage. We 
previously did some clubhouse repairs and 
purchased a new Weber grill.  What’s even 
more exciting is what’s coming next!  In the 
next few weeks we will have a submersed air 
diffused aeration system installed.  This will 
surround the docks and swimming area as 
well as inside the swimming area creating an 
air “curtain” that will prevent wind blown 
debris from collecting in the swimming area. 
In addition, it will deter fish and wildlife from 
the area as well.  In addition we will extend the 
treated area of the lake for weeds to include 
the back corner.  This will improve the overall 
health of the lake, in addition to the 
appearance. What a beautiful place to spend 
time with family and friends! 

  
 

Mark your calendars now!  
Watch for details... 
July 20th: Outdoor movie Night:   
Beauty and the Beast (2017)  
Aug. 24th: Outdoor movie Night:  
Diary of a Wimpy Kid: The Long Haul 
Aug. 27th:Annual meeting/ BBQ 
Sept.  9th: Back to School Campout 
Sept. 23rd: Clam Bake and Bonfire 

 
Do you have an idea for the 
community? Please contact us to 
chair an event.  We need more 
volunteers and welcome all 
ideas!  
 

We need you!   
Are you good with emails, newsletters, 
and social media? Do you want to 
volunteer in the community?  We are 
looking for a board secretary to fill an 
immediate position.  Please contact us 
today.   

 
Having a party? 

The lake is an excellent place to have a 
party! Swimming, grilling, boating, 
fishing, and more!  Pavilion rental is 
free for community members! Contact 
us to reserve your date now! 
Reservation forms are on the website.  
 

                ​Are you getting emails?  
Please be sure to send us an email at 
senecalakeclub@gmail.com​ to be added 
to our contacts.  Follow us on Facebook 
at Seneca Lake Club, Sparta NJ. We 
share a lot of information.  You don’t 

want to be left out!   
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How to contact us… 
The Seneca Lake Board of Officers and Trustees 
is made up of volunteers from the community. 
We work hard to bring you a financially 
responsible community that serves the 
recreational purposes of the lake.  We can be 
reached by email at 
senecalakeclub@gmail.com​, through the 
website ​www.senecalakeclub.org​ or on 
Facebook. 

 
Geese 

Please don’t feed the wildlife, it’s against the 
law! Geese create many harmful health 
problems. Please chase them off the beach 
property. We will aggressively pursue all state 
and federal guidelines for removing the geese 
from the lake. Lakefront homeowners are asked 
to chase the geese off their properties as well. 
Putting up netting along your waterfront will 
greatly help deter them from the property.  

 
Rules and Reminders 

 
● Seneca Lake is a private lake 

reserved for the use of only the 
owners/renters  in good 
standing  and their guests. The 
garage and bathrooms are 
locked.  Contact us if you do not 
have the code.  Please lock up 
before leaving.  

 
● The garage must be opened 

before participating in beach 
activities including, but not 
limited to, swimming and 
boating.  State regulations 
require that there be access to 
an emergency phone and rescue 
materials.  

 

● No one under the age of 16 is to 
use the beach without an adult. 
No one is to swim alone.  

 

 
 

● All boats need to be registered with the 
beach club in order to be stored on-site. 
Contact us for a registration form. 
Please do not use other owner’s boats. 
All boats are marked. Seneca Lake 
provides a canoe, row boat, and paddle 
boat for your enjoyment. Please be sure 
it is marked with SLC before using it. 
Boats must enter the water from the left 
of the dock. All boats must be returned 
to the rack and stored upside down to 
eliminate any safety hazards from 
standing water.  

 
● Fishing is catch and release.  Please do 

not fish inside swimming area.  Please 
clean up any extra lines, hooks, or 
supplies.  We don’t want any accidents.   

 
● Parking at the beach is limited to those 

using the beach and their guests.  There 
is no overnight parking allowed. 

 
 
 
 
 
We are looking forward to a fun 
filled summer.  See you at the 
beach!  

Seneca Lake Board 
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